
 

UBC outcome day yesterday was a real 
success and it was amazing to see so 
many parents and relatives coming 
into school to see what the children 
have been doing. It is always fantastic 
to see how incredibly talented our 
students are and how proud they are 
to show us what they have been 
working on. We look forward to 
starting the last UBC rotation of the 
year next week and inviting you back 
into school at the end of the summer 
term.  

 

Today the children learnt all about the 
Coronation so they could understand a 
little more about the history of this 
and what the national plans are for 
this coming weekend. We also enjoyed 
seeing the children wearing red, white 
and blue today and enjoying their 
lunchtime picnic with friends. All 
children designed a coin to 
commemorate the  occasion. Please 
quiz them and see what they 
remember about the Coronation from 
their 
learning 
today!  

Bank Holiday 8th May 

Year 6 SATs Week 9th - 12th May  

Year 6 Author Visitor in School 15th May 

Year 5 Disco 16th May 

Year 7 Tank Museum Trip 18th May 

Express Yourself Fun Run 23rd May 

Year 8 Geography Trip 25th May 

 

 
  

 

Our superheroes 
this week are our 
Head and Deputy 
Head Boys and 
Girls. Since 
stepping up to 
the role at the 
start of the year, 
Lisa, George, 
Tegan and 
Subhan have all 
been incredibly 
proactive and 
have gone above 
and beyond in their duties. All four of them have 
delivered RISE award assemblies, spoken in front 
of groups of parents and toured prospective staff 
and governors. Lisa and Subhan have also led 
their own assembly about Ramadan to educate 
the rest of the children. We are so proud of 
everything they do for our school on a daily 
basis!  

Fun Run 

This year’s fun run will take place on 23rd May and 
we would love the children to dress up in something 
colourful (particularly orange). Please encourage the 
children to gain as much sponsorship as possible for 
Julia’s House, Azaylia Foundation and Creative Arts at 
BMS. There will be awards for fastest time, giving it a 
go and most money raised.  
 
Ski Trip 

Thank you to everyone who has applied for the ski 
trip, it has been a brilliant response. We will be in 
touch at the start of next week to let you know if 
your child has been successful in gaining a spot on 
the trip.  

 
 
 

 

Max S 5Z         Tilly D 6Z 

Louie-Jay G 7V         Serhi M 8X  

All students in winning classes will 

receive 3 house points each! The top 

scorers in each class are listed above and 

will receive a privilege pass!  

 

Minecraft 
Board Games 
 
Handball & tag rugby            KS2 

Boy’s rugby                             KS3 
  

All Years 
KS3 
KS3 

DAY CLUB YEAR GROUP 

Monday TT Rockstars 
Warhammer 
Mindful Colouring and puzzles 
Bootcamp 

All Years 
KS3 
All Years 
All Years 

Tuesday Minecraft 
TGBDO 
Cricket 
Rounders 

All Years 
KS3 
All Years 
All Years 

Wednesday Tennis  All Years 

Thursday Choir 
Cartoonist 
TGBDO 
Athletics 

All Years 
All Years 
KS2 
All Years 

Friday Rugby All Years 


